
10th January 2020 Website: www.acrehall.trafford.sch.uk  Twitter: @AcreHall 

This week’s attendance = 95.27% 

Class =   Miss Breslin & Mrs Saxon—100%          

Monday 13th January   

Tuesday 14th January   

Wed 15th January  Class Assembly for Mrs Edwards—Please could all parents/carers wait at the hall lobby doors at 9am.   Assembly will 
last no more than 15 minutes.  

Deadline for Reception Class 2020 admissions—please see note overleaf 

Thursday 16th January   Nasal Flu immunisations  - this is for pupils who have already returned permission forms   

Friday  17th January  

Nursery—Miss Dorrian Imogen P 

Reception— Miss Forlani Emma 

Reception– Miss Breslin Ella Rose 

Year 1—Miss Manton Anaya 

Year 2—Mr Brierley Rubie 

Year 3– Ms Mackinder / Mrs Yeates Ruby F 

Year 3/4— Mrs Kan Emily C 

Year 4— Mr Stevenson Georgia D 

Year 5—Miss Atherton Alfie & Oliver 

Year 6—Miss Thake Leah  

Year 6—Mrs Edwards George  

Mrs Griffin/ Mrs Schofield Kellan 

Miss Cook Kiara 

Mr Gillan Aaron 

Music KS1— Jaxon W 

KS2— Eve B  

PE KS1— Lucy T  

KS2— Theo  

Attendance 

Please find below the information for this week.   

Red arrows indicate a decrease from the previous 

week whilst green arrows show an improvement.  

Year Group No. of  

Pupils 

% Attendance 

( school year to date ) 

Year 1 35 93.86 

Year 2  31 95.37 

Year 3  42 93.65 

Year 4  48 93.20 

Year 5  36 94.54 

Year 6 42 94.53 

TOTAL (EXC Nursery & 

Reception) 

233 94.16 

 Happy New Year  

We welcomed all our pupils back to school this week 

after the Christmas break and we send our best wishes 

to everyone for a happy a prosperous new year.  

STARS OF THE WEEK  

PE Kits  

Please ensure that your child has a PE kit in 

school together with a tracksuit ( plain navy if 

possible) and trainers ( as PE can also take place 

outside)  ready for their PE lessons. 

http://www.acrehall.trafford.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/AcreHall
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Announcements 

We hope that the winter will be kind this year and we will not have any adverse weather which could cause difficulties 

in opening school. If there is significant snowfall this creates travel difficulties and even when staff (some of whom live 

a long distance from school) allow extra time for journeys and take all reasonable precautions, the road network 

around Manchester quickly becomes clogged and makes it difficult for them to get here on time. When staff are not at 

school, or we have no idea of when they will arrive, we have to do a risk assessment to see if we have enough quali-

fied staff to supervise pupils and keep them safe.  

This means that on rare occasions we might not be able to open school as normal. We use the text message service to 

get messages quickly to parents and may also add a message to the front page of our website ( please be aware that 

this takes a little longer to do and so may not be completed immediately). We understand that any school closures 

create extreme difficulties for parents and wish to reassure you that this is only occurs in very extreme circumstances.  

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Children  - Our pupils  loved the Julia Donaldson animations that were shown on  TV over the holidays.    They 

watched the Stick Man and recalled the story as a class.    Some children then decided to do some independent writing and 

make the ‘Stick Family’ out of playdough. 

Christmas Kindness 

We are so proud of Ruby C , Hunter and Hunter’s 

brother Xander  who organised a ‘Reverse Christmas 

Party’ for the school community, their family and 

friends  to generate presents for The Starlight Unit 

at Wythenshawe Hospital. Over 40 presents were 

donated by everyone. Well done to all! 

Admissions to Reception September 2020 

We would like to remind parents that Wednesday January 15th is the deadline for applications ( which must be 
made to Trafford directly) for admission to our Reception Class in September 2020.  This concerns children born 
between 1st September 2015 and 31st August 2016. 

Information can be found via the link: https://www.trafford.gov.uk/residents/schools/school-admissions/
Admissions.aspx 

https://www.trafford.gov.uk/residents/schools/school-admissions/Admissions.aspx
https://www.trafford.gov.uk/residents/schools/school-admissions/Admissions.aspx
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Girls Football 

The girls from Mrs Kan's and Ms Mackinder's class had a great time on Thursday morning with a coach from Manches-

ter United. These sessions will take place every Thursday for this half term so the girls will need their winter PE uni-

form, trainers and gloves as these sessions, weather permitting, will take place outdoors. They  look forward to learn-

ing lots of new skills from the visiting coaches. 
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